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inviting all NQTs

Date: Tuesday 2nd April 2019

Time: 3.45pm-4.45pm

Venue: The Butts Primary School, GU34 1PW

The Foundation Teaching School Alliance would like to invite you to 
join them for this Alton Cluster NQT Spring Network meeting.

A chance to network with other local Alton Cluster NQTs, share ideas, 
successes and difficulties with the year so far and explore 
how to write successful reports for the children in your class.  

Hosted by Charlotte Kitley
Refreshments will be provided – please do join us for a chat.

RSVP:  Please call Chloe Dix-Beer to register your attendance on 

01420 87675 or email teaching.school@bushyleaze.hants.sch.uk
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